
 

       HIGH STREET PRIMARY ACADEMY 
        High Street, Stonehouse, PLYMOUTH, PL1  3SJ 

      Tel: 01752  225649  Fax:  01752 222031 

      Email:   high.st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer(s), 

 

Royal Citadel – Plymouth Hoe 

Friday 24th February 

 

Next term our project is called Towers, Tunnels and Turrets.  To launch 

this project and spark the children’s imaginations we thought it would be 

really exciting to visit a fortress. 

 

On Friday the 24th February we will be visiting the Royal Citadel.  We will 

be given a guided tour by two guides. 

 

We will be walking from school to the Hoe, leaving by 9:15am.  Please 

make sure your child is in school on time.   Can you also make sure that 

your child is wearing their school uniform and sensible shoes suitable for 

walking.  As the weather is very changeable at the moment, they will need 

to have a warm, waterproof coat.   

 

We will be back in school by lunchtime, so lunch arrangements as normal. 

 

We have tried to keep the costs of the trip to a minimum, to help 

towards the cost of the guides, a contribution of £3 is required.  Please 

can this be paid into the school office by Monday 20th February. 

 
 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Chambers & Mrs Ball 

 

 
 

 

I give my permission for my child _____________________ to visit the 

Royal Citadel on Friday 24th February. 

 

Contact Number: _________________________ 

 

*I enclose £3.00 towards the cost of the trip 

 

Signed ________________________           Date__________ 


